
WOODLAND PARK SPECIAL ROAD DISTRICT 

PO BOX 897 

CHILOQUIN, OREGON 97624 

 
October 2022 

TENA CALLED THE MEETING TO ORDER AT 6PM 

SHE WELCOMED MIKE COX AND CRAIG SPOONEMORE TO THE MEETING AND THANKED THEM FOR 

COMING. 

SEPTEMBER MINUTES WERE READ. RICK MADE THE MOTION TO ACCEPT AS WRITTEN, TENA SECOND 

THE MOTION, VOTE WAS UNANIMOUS TO ACCEPT AS WRITTEN 

FINANIAL REPORT: 

RICK GAVE A QUICK OUTLINE OF THE OLD KORRAL WASHOUT PROJECT.  TOTAL COST $1710.00 AND THE 

BOARD WAS ABLE TO SAVE $680.00 OFF THE PROPOSED AMOUNT. 

RICK THEN REPORTED THAT AFTER THE EXPENSES WERE PAID FOR THE PROJECT THERE WAS A TOTAL OF 

$3797.00 LEFT IN THE BANK. 

NEW BUSINESS: 

REPORT ON OLD KORRAL WASHOUT PROJECT:  RICK CONTINUED THE REPORT ON THE SUCCESS OF THE 

PROJECT.  JOHN STATED THAT HE FELT TOO MUCH WAS SPENT ON THE PROJECT AND THAT HE COULD 

HAVE GOTTEN THE PROJECT DONE FOR NO MONEY.   THIS COULD HAVE BEEN DONE BY GOING TO THE 

WOODS AND COLLECTING THE NEEDED AGGREGATE IN A PICKUP AND HAND SHOVELING THE ROCK 

INTO PLACE.   

IT WAS DECIDED THAT THE PROJECT WAS A SUCCESS AND A MAJORITY OF THE BOARD IS HAPPY WITH 

THE RESULTS. 

GRAVEL RECOVERY:  RICK SUGGESTED THAT THE DISTRICT MAKE AN EFFORT TO RECOVER SOME THE OF 

THE GRAVEL ALONG SIDE OF THE ROAD.  THIS WOULD RECOOP SOME COST AND ASSIST IN FIXING THE 

ROAD.  AFTER MUCH DISCUSSION, RICK STATED THAT HE WOULD TRY TO RECOVER SOME AND SEE IF IT 

WAS FEASIBLE. 

PLAN FOR FUTURE WORK: 

THE BOARD DISCUSSED A PLAN OF ACTION FOR FUTURE REPAIRS.  THERE WERE SEVERAL IDEAS 

BROUGHT TO THE TABLE AND A TEST AREA FOR EACH WILL BE CONDUCTED TO SEE WHAT WILL BE 

SUCCESSFUL.   

PUBLIC COMMENT: PUBLIC COMMENT WAS GIVEN THROUGH OUT THE MEETING AND THERE WAS 

NOTHING LEFT TO SAY. 

MEETING ADJOURNED 7:00PM 

READ AND APPROVED NOVEMBER 21, 2022 

___________________  _________________________  ________________________ 

TENA CRUM   RICK ROSE    JOHN BRIGGS 


